






June 13, 2008

Joyce E. Epps, Esquire

Director, Bureau of Air Quality

Department of Environmental Protection

12th Floor, Rachel Carson State Office Building

400 Market Street

Harrisburg, PA 17105

RE:
Draft Proposed Rulemaking:


Adhesives, Sealants and Primers

25 PA Code Chapter 129.77 and


Chapter 130, Subchapter D
Dear Ms. Epps:

On May 20, 2008, the Bureau of Air Quality presented the draft proposed rulemaking for Adhesives, Sealants and Primers to the Citizens Advisory Council’s Air Committee.  On that same date, on the recommendation of the Air Committee, the Council voted to concur with proceeding to the Environmental Quality Board.

Council thanks the Bureau for providing regular updates on air issues, policies and regulations.  We look forward to future discussions.  If there are any questions about Council’s action of May 20, 2008, please contact Sue Wilson, Council’s Executive Director, at 787-4527.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Carrow



Margaret Urban

Chair, CAC




Chair, Air Committee

cc:  Susan Hoyle

       Michele Tate

